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October 12th Meeting Minutes 

Meeting called to order at 6:45pm 

Donna Dunn, President welcomed all 4 members in attendance. 

A Thank you to Dick and Elizabeth for hosting our June Picnic.     

Round Table discussion/update on future events at Chelaque Estates on the 27th of October, 

Dave and Leona were given CLUA personalized trash pickers to give to new neighbors that will be 

participating. Danielle mentioned the trash barges at Hamblin Marina and discussion of how CLUA 

could best assist in cleaning them up. Hamblin will not dumpsters for cleanups. GPS coordinates 

were requested of any islands that have trash and Barrels that need to be adopted/emptied. 

Treasurer Report was given and approved as is. All of our expenses have been clean up supplies. 

Water Sampling- Ended for 2021.  New Professor Susan McGaha at Carson Newman. Next 

years’ testing tentatively to begin in March. Dave mentioned possibly investing in more of the test 

kits that include PH, water sediment and Alkaline levels. Danielle and Richard have offered to take 

over the testing at the Hamblin Dock. 

Membership- The Facebook ads continue. Donna encouraged all to attend Chamber meetings 

and possibly host a booth at Fairs. Currently there is no membership fees, we are totally funded by 

grants, Donna to show Leona the process 

Adopt a Barrel Program- There is one barrel left after Gene and Leona pick up their two. There 

are 23 barrels, 17 are adopted. 

Summary of 2021:  Barrel areas cleaned up and continue out of Black Oak Marina with Carson 
Newman University Students  

• 4/14    Chelaque Estates 

• 5/1      Legacy Bay 

• 5/22    Lakeside Marina- Justin Miller, new owner.   

• 6/26:   Access Life Boat rides given at the Cherokee Dam launch area.  

• 7/25:   Booth at Grainger County Fair 

• 9/25:   Cedar Hill Boat Dock Marina – Carson Newman University Students 

• 10/27  Chelaque Estates 

• Work with Keep Hamblen/Morristown Beautiful Becky Jo Moles place TBD 

• Support efforts of CARENET and any other Associations that reach out to us. 
 

Thanks very much to Bill Kornrich of CARENET.  Pictures of exhibit on our Facebook page. 
The exhibits ("Tennessee Waters" produced by Humanities Tennessee and "The Holston" local 
exhibit produced by CARENET) will be on display at the Church Hill Library on October 1 – 15th. 
All are encouraged to attend. 
 

Meeting adjoined at 8pm Keep in touch with dates of events and supplies needed.  

 “Together We Make A Difference!”   Cherokee Lake Users Association 

http://www.cherokeelakeusers.com/

